
Appalachian Authors Guild Meeting 
Tuesday, May 10th, 2022 

Abingdon Shoney’s 
 

Time and Place 

The General Meeting of the Appalachian Authors Guild was held on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at Shoney’s 

from 11:30 am to 1:30 pm 

Attendance 

President Vicki Fletcher, J.C. Schweingrouber, Linda Hoagland, Addie Davis, Dan Swanson, Jason 

Houghton, A.J. Higgins, and Ken Higgins 

Call to Order 

President Vicki Fletcher welcomed all in attendance to the meeting. 

Business 

The secretary’s report was presented by Linda Hoagland in written form prepared by Vicki Fletcher for 

meetings held on March 8 and April 12, 2022. 

Treasurer’s report was provided by Vicki Fletcher. Our current balance is $950.19. 

Program Report was presented by Vicki Fletcher with the mention that the June Program would be on 

Zoom. 

Membership Report was provided by Vicki Fletcher. We now have 50 members and we continue to 

grow. 

 

Tidings report was mentioned by Vicki Fletcher due to the absence of Sylvia Nickels. If you have new 

information you would like to share in the Tidings, send it to Sylvia before the first of the month prior to 

the next general meeting which will be in July. Her email is mscribe@aol.com 

 

J.C. Schweingrouber announced that he would like to include member authors in his podcast. Please 

contact him for time and date. He is also blogging so make sure you check it out. 

 

Linda Hoagland is submitting meeting info to A! Magazine and Voice Magazine monthly.  

 

Speaker 

 

Dr. Jesse Graves presented a program on his three recent releases. The program was illuminating and 

inspiring to all who were in attendance. 

 

Minutes prepared by Linda Hoagland 
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